
Serious Times—Part 5: A Departure  

Scripture: 2 Timothy 3:1-17, 1 Timothy 4:1-2, Acts 2:17, 2 Thess. 2 

 
 

We are in the ___________________________________________________________ - 2 Timothy 3:1 

There will be a ___________________________________________________________ - 1 Tim. 4:1-2 

We are in ___________________________________________________________________ - 2 Tim. 3:1 

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  Let’s Connect!  Scan the QR code to tell us  
  a little about yourself  and find more information 

  about Bethel ministries.  

August 4, 2024 

9:00 am - Contemporary Worship  
Enjoy a time of refreshment between services in our Fellowship Hall 

10:45 am - Traditional Worship  
*Sunday School classes are available during both services.* 

 
 

Serious Times ~ Part 5: A Departure 
Pastor Derek Elkins 

 
6:00pm ~ Indonesia Team Sharing 

Bethel Church of the Nazarene 
3001 12th Ave Road   Nampa, ID   83686   (208)466-6344 

Email:  bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Welcome 



WELCOME 

Derek Elkins 
Lead Pastor 

Josh Potter 
Executive Pastor 

 

Kym Slater 
Family Ministry Pastor 

Desiree Ferring 
Youth Pastor 

Do you not know that in a race all the runners run, but only one gets the 
prize? Run in such a way as to get the prize. Everyone who competes in the 
games goes into strict training. They do it to get a crown that will not last; 
but we do it go get a crown that will last forever. ~ 1 Corinthians 9:24-25 

YOUR MINISTRY TEAM 

Prayer Chain: Betty Gilbert (465-0439) or  email bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Our Prayer Chapel is available for prayer during church services and open 
office hours.  Let us know if you would like to be a part of this ministry. 

Bob Cruthirds 
Associate Pastor 

Weldon Shuman 
Sr. Adult Pastor 

 
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Tuesday, August 6 

No Pickleball 

Wednesday, August 7 

11:45am Lunch Bunch 

6:30pm Teens 

 

 

Thursday, August 8 

7:00am Men’s Prayer Group 

6:30pm Celebrate Recovery 

Friday, August 9 

10:00-6:00pm  Warrior Camp 

Sunday, August 11 

Sunday School Promotion! 

9:00am Contemporary Worship 

10:45am Traditional Worship 

6:00pm House of Prayer 

Our online giving program is Amplify. Text “GIVE” to        
208-428-6344 or scan the QR code here. You can also visit our 

website at bethelnazarene.org/give to give online.  
  

  

**If you can’t find a parking space close enough to the building 
and need  assistance parking your car, please let a member of our Safety 

Team know as they would gladly park your car for you.** 

Indonesia Work & Witness Trip Team Sharing - TONIGHT at 6:00pm. Come and hear 
about the trip and all that God did. 

Lifeline Baby Bottle Fundraiser - Bethel raised $1,320 for Lifeline! Thank you to those that 
participated. We are still missing some bottles, so if you still have one please bring it back even 

if it’s empty. Thank you! 

Can You Help? - If you would be willing to prepare a side dish when we have a funeral 
dinner please let us know so we can add you to our list. We appreciate your help with this 
ministry. 

50-UP Fellowship Night ~ August 20 at 5:45pm - meet in the Teen Center! This event is for 
anyone age 50 and older. We will be having an Ice Cream Social. Entertainment this month will 
be the Deer Flat Quartet! Please signup at the Welcome Desk if you’ll be able to attend, if you 

can bring ice cream, or if you need a ride. 

Church Library - Come check out a book! We have fiction, non-fiction, parenting, 
devotionals, personal growth, prayer books and so much more! Stop by on Sunday 
mornings, Sunday nights, or during church office hours. 

Kids Quizzing Starts in August 11 - Practice will be Sunday mornings during Sunday School 
(9:00am). Grades 1-6 are invited to participate. They will be studying the book of Acts and the 

season runs August to March. Talk to Jared & Sarah Curl if you or your child is interested.  

Bridal Shower for Trista Rogers - Monday, August 19 at 7:00pm in the Fellowship Hall. All 
ladies are invited to come celebrate Trista as she and Joel prepare for their September 
13th wedding. 

Lunch Bunch - All ladies are invited to bring a sack lunch and join us in the Fellowship Hall on 

August 7 at 11:45am. Call Bertie at 208-800-7541 if you have any questions. 

Bread Shelf - is in the Fellowship Hall now. Stop by and help yourself. 

Warrior Camp - Friday, August 9th is Warrior Camp. Please pray for the camp, the leaders and 

all those who will be attending! Pray for God’s hand to be on the hearts of all who take part. 

Financial Update (3/1/24 - 8/1/24): 

Projected Income:  $473,000  Received:  $502,082  New Scent: $54,231       
World Evangelism Fund (Faith Promise):  $19,337  Missionary Offering: $1,901 

   

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Adult Sunday School Classes 

 9:00AM      10:45AM 

Maranatha - Room 106            Word Searchers - Room 112 

WORD Study - Room 109       Family Builders - Room 109  

Foundations of Faith - Room 112     College Class - Room 108   

Kingdom Seekers - Break for summer      This Is Not Our Home - Room 106 

Faith and Reason - Break for summer     

Christianity 101 - Room 108  

Welcome Visitors! ~ If you are visiting with us today we would 
like to welcome you! Please fill out your name and address in the 

blue attendance folder. We have a special gift for our visitors. 


